
Nursery & 
Primary 

Pupils Only 

 
                                     

         
                   

 
 

Parents of Nursery– P3 Children are asked to remain at the 
disco.  Supervision will be available for P4 – P7 Children  

 

This is a fundraising event for St. Paul’s PTA. However, 

we welcome all children of nursery/primary age. 

 


